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MERRY CHRISTMAS & A

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL

Thank you...

Festive Frolics
There was a good turnout to the Christmas gathering on 14 December.  The Social Committee decked the halls and served up delicious hot food followed by scrumptious trifle, cheesecake and mince pies.  Games and Christmas carols completed the festive evening.  A big thank you to all involved.
‘Haywire’ by Eric Chappell
It is hard to imagine how much mayhem can be created in under two days but Alec Firth, the main character of ‘Haywire’ and expertly played by Dick Lynch, managed it extremely successfully.  Backed up by a strong cast, Dick remained on stage for most of the play - imagine learning all those lines - and Sarah Harrison showed us how much fun you can have and chaos you can cause as a cantankerous old woman.  As ever, the play was supported by a huge production team and our thanks go to Director, Hazel Smith, and everyone involved both on and off stage, for bringing us yet another most entertaining show in Steeple Morden Village Hall.
	Looking ahead....

Spring Review 

Last month we put forward the idea of performing a review some time in March 2013.   Made up of a series of sketches, dance routines, songs and more, it would offer an opportunity for all age groups within the membership to get involved.

However, to take this idea forward we are looking for a team to co-ordinate the production, rehearse acts, stage manage, etc.  If you are out there please do get in touch before the next committee meeting on 9 January 2013.
Stage Make-up Workshop
No further news yet on the workshop on ‘How to do stage make-up’ by Louise Beau but we will let you know as soon as we have a date booked.

____________________
Have a wonderful Christmas
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